IN COMMITTEE

May 23, 2017

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Airport at a Meeting held on Monday, May 08, 2017, considered a
COMMUNICATION, Councillor Alves, submitting copies of letters to Mayor Mitchell from
Colonial Air, Sandpiper Air, Inc. and Nor East Aviation Services, Inc., regarding concerns of the
New Bedford Regional Airport Commission. (4/11/13)

On motion by Councillor Martins and seconded by Councillor Carney, the Committee VOTED:
To recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action” on the COMMUNICATION,
Councillor Alves, submitting copies of letters to Mayor Mitchell from Colonial Air, Sandpiper
Air, Inc. and Nor East Aviation Services, Inc., regarding concerns of the New Bedford Regional
Airport Commission. This motion passed on a voice vote.

IN COMMITTEE ON THE AIRPORT

uncillor James D. Oliveira, Chairman
JDO: dmb



